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Dear Sir:
Just brief comments regarding the Public Consultation on Review of Columbarium Policy.

I believe great care is needed to ensure that columbariums do not harm parts of rural Hong Kong that
are significant for scenery, biodiversity, and/or culture.

[ hope legislation and guidance can safeguard our countryside from "attack" by columbarium
developers.

Best regards,
Dr Martin Williams

Dr Martin Williams. Writing. Photography. Multimedia.
- Recognised as an Outstanding Earth Champion by the Earth Champions Foundation
Cheung Chau, Hong Kong; tel 96201824

DocMartin - Passion for the Wild, PR for the Planet
Hong Kong Outdoors - Wild About Hong Kong
Cheung Chau HK - South China Sea Island in Hong Kong




